Roxanne Maher

From: Capon, J Anthony <tcapon@pitt.edu>
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 8:38 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Fw: PZC Vacancy

Hi Roxanne,

On June 22 | sent an email to Kevin and Andra recommending that Jim Awrach be appointed to fill Katie
Scanlan's unexpired term as a regular member. | have forwarded the relevant part of that email.

Tony

From: Capon, J Anthony

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 9:37 AM

To: Kevin J. Dombrowski <KJDom@Iedyardct.org>; Andra Ingalls <aingalls@ledyardct.org>
Subject: PZC Vacancy

Katie Scanlan is resigning from the commission after our July meeting because she and her husband are
moving to East Lyme. Jim Awrach is the longest serving alternate and | recommend that he be appointed to fill
the remainder of Katie's term as a regular member.

Tony



